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Hainford Newsletter 
 
 
Morning Pick-up 
Unless pupils in class 1 have older siblings at Hainford, then class 1 pupils need to be dropped off in the 
morning between 8:45 and 8:50.  Early arrivals will be asked to wait away from the gates and off school 
premises to allow other bubbles to arrive safely.  
 
Whole class and Year 6 Leavers photographs 
Weather permitting, these photographs will now take place on Wednesday 17th May. Please could year 
6s ensure that they have their black jumpers with them. Class 3 will have PE on a different day that 
week which will be confirmed nearer the time.  
 

 
Last academic year, the EDP launched the ‘Plant to Plate’ scheme. Thank you to all of the parents and 
wider community who collected and gave these tokens to the school. We received over 1000 tokens 
and therefore this week took delivery of various seeds and plants to begin growing in school. Groups 
from across all classes will be involved in growing and looking after these plants this term. 

Hainford VC Primary School 
Hope, Compassion & Responsibility 
Newton Road 
Hainford 
Norwich   
NR10 3BQ 
Head of School: Mr Paul Cross 
Telephone: 01603 898359 
Email: office@hainford.norfolk.sch.uk 

Web: www.harnserfed.co.uk  
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Let’s Celebrate! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

The ‘Value for Life’ this half-term is: Respect and Reverence 
A Christian Perspective on Respect and Reverence:  
The nature of God, as revealed in the Bible, presents all people with a choice. Those whose response is one of 
respect are acknowledging God’s greatness, authority and involvement in the world. This will extend to respect 
for the created order, including humanity made in the image of God. Reverence takes this response a step 
further and will include aspects of worship such as awe and wonder, surrender and sacrifice.  

As a school, we will be looking at how children show their respect for each other and adults in the 
school community. We will look at how children are encouraged to value and respect their own and 
other people’s belongings and the wider environment.  

30th April Star Award 
Winners 

Values Award 
Respect and Reverence 

Class 1 Rosie Polly 

Class 2 George W Isabella 

Class 3 Ethan Amelia & Grace 

7th May Star Award 
Winners 

Values Award 
Respect and Reverence 

Class 1 Pippin Clara 

Class 2 Louie Isobel 

Class 3 Matilda & Toby Willow 
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Attendance figures for this term excluding Covid-related absences are: 

 
School Target = 98% 

Summer Term so far= 99% 
 
 

CLASS 1- 99% 

CLASS 2- 99% 

CLASS 3- 99% 

 
 

 

 
Alterations in blue 

 
Summer Term 

 
May 2021 
19th (Wed) Whole class and Yr6 leavers photographs 
 

Half Term: 31st May to 4th June 
June 2021 
9th Hainford Cricket Day run by Norwich Sports in the Community 
18th Class 3: Shakespeare Workshop  - A play in a day 

 
July 2021 
2nd Yr5/6 Nebula Quick Cricket Festival (Selected pupils only) 
9th Yr3/4 Nebula Quick Cricket Festival (Selected pupils only) 

 
Thank you for all your support  

 
 

NG, P 


